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Plumber’s Letter of Intent Notice 
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As of November 30, 2007, the City of Braidwood requires 

all Plumbing Contractors to present a Letter of Intent with 

any and all Plumbing Permit Applications per Illinois State 

Code – 225 ILCS 320/37. 

 

Any and all plumbing must be done by a licensed Plumbing 

contractor, unless it is done by the homeowner.  If the 

Homeowner does do the plumbing, they must also present a 

notarized Letter of Intent. 

 

The Plumber’s Letter of Intent shall be written on the 

licensed Plumber of Record’s business stationary and shall 

include the license holder’s signature.  If the license holder 

is incorporated, the license holder’s corporate seal must be 

included.  All letters must be notarized. 

 

 


